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enquiries refer 
Brett Dyki 
in reply please quote 
Lennox Village Vision 

8 September 2022 

To the Resident/Business Operator  

Dear Sir/Madam 

Re:  Lennox Village Vision – Weekend work hours extended 

Works are continuing along Ballina Street with a focus on the footpath paving works. From 
Saturday 10 September weekend work hours will be extended for these paving works. 

Previous weekend hours were Saturday between 7am – 1pm. This has now been extended 
to Saturday 9 – 5pm, and Sunday 9 – 5pm.  

A cutting station specifically designed to reduce noise during paving will be used where practical.  

The extended hours will accelerate the works in the central hub and reduce the overall 
construction duration. 

Business operators and residents are encouraged to register for emailed project updates at 
ballina.nsw.gov.au/LennoxVillageVision  
Council thanks local businesses and residents for their ongoing patience as we deliver this major 
Council project for the future of our community.  
 
If you have any enquiries please contact our Project Manager, Kerry Condon, on 1300 864 444. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Brett Dyki 
Manager – Project Management Office 
Civil Services 
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